
 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC 
CONSULTATION 

 

Strategic planning is one of the most important tools that a municipality 
can use to bring together residents, members of Council, 
and municipal staff in the development of a common vision, direction, 
and goals for a community. 
 

Mayor O’Mara and Council of the Corporation of the Municipality of 
Temagami are pleased to invite you to an open session to listen to your 
ideas.  Drop in to participate in a variety of conversations and activities.  
The workshop will take place:  

 
Saturday August 24, 2019 at 1:00 p.m. 

Bunny Miller Theater  
Welcome Centre, Temagami ON 

 
 

 

PLEASE R.S.V.P. 
 
To confirm your attendance or seek further information, please contact Commerce 
Management Group at 1-800-339-4414 or forward your comments, questions and 
concerns by email at: reception@commerce-managment.com 
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